Department of Premier and Cabinet

5 June 2013

Mr David Crofts
23 Brisbane Street
BERWICK VIC 3806

Dear Mr Crofts

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Premier of Victoria.

| Treasury Place
Melbourne Victoria 3002
GPO Box 4912

Melbourne Victoria 3001
Telephone: (03) 9651 5111
Facsimile: (03) 9651 2062
DX 210753

ALP13/4491

Your correspondence has been referred to the Attorney-General, the Hon Robert

Clark MP, for a direct response.

Yours sincerely

X,

Ben Gullquist
Acting Assistant Director
Cabinet Secretariat

Your details will be dealt with in accordance with the Public Records Act 1973 and the
Information Privacy Act 2000. Should you have any queries or wish to gain access to
your personal information held by this Department please contact our Privacy Officer at
the above address.
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